Subject: Email - Communication - Kathy Gaynor - Circle Drive West Functional Plan - MCK 6001-1

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2022 5:45 PM

To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Kathy Gaynor - Circle Drive West Functional Plan - MCK 6001-1

--- Replies to this email will go to_ -

Submitted on Wednesday, August 10, 2022 - 17:45

Submitted by user:-

Submitted values are:

Date Wednesday, August 10, 2022

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name Kathy
Last Name Gaynor
Phone Number (639)
Email

11th Street W

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code S7M .

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Standing Policy Committee on Transportation about the Circle Drive West Functional Plan

Meeting (if known) Standing Policy Committee on Transportation about the Circle Drive West Functional Plan
Comments

| would like to commend Counselor Hilary Gough and her clear communication about the Circle Drive West project and
its impact on Montgomery Place. | reviewed all of the documents about the project and | watched Hilary's video that
outlines her proposed solution. Hilary's suggestion is that the 2 projects (Circle Drive West and the 11th street overpass
solution from the rail solution study) be tied together. | endorse and support the proposed merger of the two projects is
a good idea! | would wholeheartedly support this. | moved to Saskatoon last year from BC to care for my aging in-laws
who live in Montgomery and the first thing | thought of, when seeing the train traffic at 11th and circle, was why wasn't
there an overpass? The intersection is dangerous and it will only be a matter of time before a tragedy or a derailment
takes place. An overpass is not only safer for pedestrians, commuters and emergency vehicles, but it would vastly
improve my quality of life as | won't have up to a 30 min delay getting to/from work.

Attachments
Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No



